
 
 

Greener Fields 4-H Club 
 
 
Greener Fields was founded in 2010 and is a group that loves animals and 
miscellaneous projects. We believe in 4-H and what it stands for and do a lot of 
community service. We have great members and families and have a lot of fun together. 
 
 
When Club Meets:  The first Tuesday of the month at the Auburn Town Hall.  We also 

meet at the fairgrounds and Geauga Park District parks throughout the summer. 

Attendance at a percentage of meetings is required, as is community service, to 

participate in the fair. 

 

Advisors: Christine Belliveau and Wendy Mesnick 
 
 
Club Projects: Rabbits and poultry--for poultry, members do fancy and egg-laying 

projects and market turkey, chicken and ducks. Many members do misc. projects such 

as scrap booking, cake decorating, rocketry, gardening, and woodworking. 

 
Club Activities: For Ohio 4-H week, we decorate a local business window every March.  
In April, we march in the Maple Festival Parade. We run a 4-H food drive, in partnership 
with Dr. Augustine Kellis, to benefit the 7 food pantries served by the Geauga Hunger 
Task Force.  We have given hundreds of food items and raised thousands of dollars.  
Dr. Kellis does a 100% match on what we raise. Our members enjoy our annual visit to 
a local nursing home and our August improvement project at and for the fairgrounds. 
Community service is important to our club. Some of our social activities include going 
to a drive in movie and/or club cookout in the summer, a potluck at the fair, an ice 
cream party in October, and a Christmas party in December. Members are also active in 
Junior Fair Board and as camp counselors at 4-H camp. 
 
How to Join: Please contact Christine Belliveau at (440) 635-0184              Updated: 2/16/18  
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